
Greetings!

This holiday season, our team here at Patti Engineering sat down to
discuss how we can express our gratitude for our community and
wish you each a happy, healthy and safe season of celebration.
Something in particular that never fails to bring smiles to our faces
are pet photos - holiday style. Please enjoy the images below and
have a wonderful holiday!



Marshal

 
Sincerely,
 
Patti Engineering's Team
(248) 364-3200

This is the f ine print text w here you might tell your customers how  the item w ill be shipped and, for example, if  they are
overseas that there w ill be additional shipping charges and must contact you.


